
To Arkansas DEQ: 
   I am an Arkansas resident who lives near the Buffalo River and I'm disgusted that a CAFO has been 
approved and is operating in the Buffalo River watershed. I can't imagine a worse location for such an 
industry, does  karst geology have a meaning to the Arkansas permitters? It is imperative that no CAFO's 
exist in this pristine watershed, please revoke the permit issued to C & H Farms. In addition all CAFO's in 
the Buffalo River watershed should be prohibited by regulation. 
   In the future I would expect the ADEQ to do a much better job of maintaining environmental quality in 
our beautiful state! 
 
Todd Dahlin 
929 Teal Point Rd. 
Mountain Home, AR  72653 
870-492-7089 
 


